
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 25, 2015 
 
On Thursday September 24, 2015 the PNB met in Executive Session 
and can report out the following:  
 
The Pacifica National Board met in executive session to discuss 
matters requiring privileged advice of counsel; specifically: current 
and threatened litigation. 
 
Submitted by Janet Kobren, PNB Secretary 
 
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
This notice is pursuant to and satisfies the requirements of Section	
  396(k)(4)	
  of	
  the	
  Communications	
  Act. 
	
  


